
ARP ESSER PLAN 

AMENDMENT 

School Year 2023-24 

 

Florence County School District Five is seeking input from all stakeholders regarding an amendment to 
the district’s ARP ESSER Plan.   School administrators are holding discussions with grade and subject 
level employees to evaluate the effectiveness of all aspects of the ARP ESSER Plan including academic 
tutors, after-school programs, technology services, facility needs and the software programs used to 
help boost student achievement and fill the learning gap caused by Covid.  Based on input from these 
discussions, school administrators will relay feedback to district administrators to provide 
recommendations of which areas have proven to be most effective to increase socio-emotional and 
academic progress for all learners including children with disabilities, English learners, children 
experiencing homelessness, children in foster care, migratory students, and other underserved students.  
In addition, the district desires feedback from parents and students.  As the district begins to evaluate 
the ARP ESSER Plan, we want to engage all stakeholders to provide input into the process as evaluation 
and amendments to the plan are formulated.  Please contact Robin Altman by emailing any feedback to 
raltman@fsd5.org or by calling 843-386-2358.  In addition, parents and students are welcome to provide 
feedback to individual schools through parent-teacher organizations and school improvement councils.  
The district welcomes all suggestions. 
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